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The Story Hour for the fall 
is every other Friday with 

Miss Kathy. 
There is always a theme 

with a make-and-take craft 
out in the foyer for families 

to pick up! 
See you on 

September 8 & 22. 
Also, new schedules for 

story hour are available at 
the library for pickup. 

  

 

 

Librarian's Likes 
 

 

Janay's Favorite 

 

Library Closed 

 

 

 

The library will be closed Monday, 
September 4 in observance of Labor Day. 

 

 

Library Card Sign-Up Month 

 

 

Tell everyone you know that it's the 

best time to get a library card. 

 

https://mailchi.mp/52dc10933ef0/1fbawdsb3u-13625715?e=05956643bd
http://neillsvillepubliclibrary.org/children-events-and-programs/
https://neillsville.aspendiscovery.org/Record/.b16978900


 

    

Kathy's Favorite 

 

     

Leanne's Favorite 

 

     

Karen's Favorite 

 

   

Barb's Favorite 

 

Book to Screen 

 

 

  

 

 

Neillsville Storybook Trail 

 

 

The Neillsville Storybook Trail 

is now open. 

There is no cost to walk the trail, and it is open 

to the public during regular park hours. 

New books will be installed seasonally. 

The Neillsville Storybook Trail project was 

funded thanks to a generous donation from 

the Cummins Filtration Community 

Development Grant Funds. 

https://neillsville.aspendiscovery.org/Record/.b18190303
https://neillsville.aspendiscovery.org/Record/.b16350005
https://neillsville.aspendiscovery.org/Record/.b18154554
https://neillsville.aspendiscovery.org/Record/.b18174231
https://neillsville.aspendiscovery.org/Record/.b1763877x
https://neillsville.aspendiscovery.org/Record/.b15095381


 

 

 
Book Club 

Pick 
 

 

September Pick 

   

 

“The StoryWalk® Project was created by Anne 

Ferguson of Montpelier, VT, and developed in 

collaboration with the Kellogg-Hubbard Library” 

with a mission to promote early literacy, 

physical activity, and family time together in 

nature, according to the Kellogg-Hubbard 

Library’s website.  StoryWalks® can be found 

in all 50 states and all over the world including 

Germany, Canada, England, Bermuda, 

Pakistan, and South Korea. And there are 

some right here in southeast Wisconsin.” 

 

 

New DVDs 
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https://neillsville.aspendiscovery.org/Record/.b16404531
https://neillsville.aspendiscovery.org/Record/.b18196615
https://neillsville.aspendiscovery.org/Record/.b18192956
https://neillsville.aspendiscovery.org/Record/.b18204624
https://neillsville.aspendiscovery.org/Record/.b18159850
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